
 

 

 

                    Date: 30 November,2023  
 

 

 
Holiday Notice 

 

Assalamu Alaikum  

 Respected Parents, 

This is to inform you that school will remain closed from 17.12.23, 

Sunday, on the occasion of Winter Vacation. Classes will resume on 

Monday, 01.01.2024, following the usual routine. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanking you 

Management  
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